
Rob and Mollie have opened their beautiful garden to the public on five 
seperate occasions twice for the Australia's Open Garden Scheme, once for the 
Lions Festival of Colour and twice for Gardening on the Edge.
A wonderful shared contribution to the Community of Maleny, the folk who 
love gardening and have made the journey to the Hinterland, the many 
charities, churches that have been a beneficiary of their love of gardening.   



A note


















